
               
Dear Parents and Carers, 
    I hope that everyone had a good 
summer and managed to take advantage of the small 
spells of good weather. I did call into school a few times 
whilst  LUPS  was  running  and  all of  the  pupils  who  
attended appeared to be having a great time.  
It was great to welcome all of the children back to 
school,  Including a few new  faces.  We  have  two  new  
pupils in the Nursery Alfie Rendell and Oscar Rixon and  
In Key Stage 2 Evie-Denham Parkhouse will now be 
joining St.Francis full time. We welcome 3 new pupils in-
to Key Stage 3, Melinda Crossley-Malthouse, Kira  
Harrower and James Walker Finally we have a new  
student in Jo Collett House, Dillon Betteridge. The 
school community also welcomes some new teaching 
staff, Kirsty Spencer, Colin Palmer and Terri Griffin. I feel 
sure that all of these new additions will bring their own 
skills and talents to enhance those of the existing pupils, 
students and staff.  
As usual we have many exciting events planned for this 
term, but, I think that the highlight is a return of the  
specialist theatre company Oily Cart, details of which will 
be sent out shortly. 
Please be aware that all letters sent home will now be 
available on the website and will be located under the 
Parents tab 

http://www.stfrancisschool.co.uk/parents/letters/  
I wish everyone well for this Autumn term and hopefully 
Ofsted will be visiting us shortly as we are now 2 years 
overdue!! 
 
Best Wishes, 
Fiona Proffitt    Head of School 

Headteacherôs Message 

St Francis School         
Visions and Values 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

29th September 2017 

McMillan Coffee Morning 

Heathfield School. 

 

Wednesday  4th  - Friday 6th  

October 2017 

Oily Cart Visiting School. 

 

Tuesday 10th October 2017 

School Photographer 

 

19th October 2017 

Mobile Farm visiting Heathfield 

School. 

 

Break for Half Term  

Friday 20th October 3.pm 

Return 

Monday 30th October 8:45am 

 

 

http://www.stfrancisschool.co.uk/parents/letters/


 
 Please find below examples of our new certificates which will be awarded by teachers      
during assembly and are directly linked to our Visions and Values. In addition, all staff have 
stickers, again, showing the values and these can be given to pupils and students     
throughout the school day as appropriate. We hope that you will support and share our  

óVisions and Valuesô 

 é...And continue to promote them at home too. 
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St Francis School         Visions and Values 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________ has shown communication by 

___________________________________________________

__________________________________________________  

Signed_____ _________________         Date:    /    /     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________ has shown encouragement by 

___________________________________________________

__________________________________________________  

Signed______________________         Date:    /    /     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________ has shown independence by 

___________________________________________________

__________________________________________________  

Signed_______ _______________         Date:    /    /     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________ has shown learning by 

___________________________________________________

__________________________________________________  

Signed_______________ _______         Date:    /    /     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

________________ has shown respect by__________________ 

___________________________________________________

_________________________________________________ __  

Signed______________________         Date:    /    /     



NNNNN 
 Post 16 Residential Trip to Fort Purbrook 

One of the highlights of last term was the Post 16 residential trip to Fort Purbrook, 
a group of nine students and five staff stayed in the Fort for 2 nights. There was a 
range of activities to participate in such as archery, orienteering and conquering 
the climbing wall! As the centre is close to school other students who did not join 
in the ôsleep overô were able to drive up during the school day and join in the fun. 
The trip also incorporated a visit to the seaside arcades and a fish and chip lunch! 
Both staff and students had a great time and all agreed that the activities, and 
particularly the food was amazing. It might be nice to do it all again next 
yearééééééééé 

 

     



  

We would like to thank óbryburn developmentsô for supplying the manpower and 
the materials over the summer to transform the entrance into the school. The 
whole area has a fresh, new and clean look.  The reception area itself has also 
been enhanced by the work of an artist, Isobel Hurley who has painted a tree onto 
the walls for pupils and students to decorate appropriately as the seasons 
passééé...watch this space!    
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St Francis School 

Friends of St Francis raised just over Ã500.00 at the Together Afternoonô held last 
term. A huge thank you to all of those who helped organise, run and support the 
afternoon.  
A big thank you also, to people who made private donations towards mini-bus 
fund raising project.  
Checkout our Facebook Page: Friends of St Francis Special School  

 

SAVE THE DATE:  

 

Christmas event!  

Thursday 7th December ô17 1.30pm-3pm 


